
Independence Academy Charter School   
Mid-Month June Budget Meeting, Monday June 15, 2020   

  
CALL TO ORDER 

● Sherry Price called a Regular Work Session to order at 5:19 pm.  
Present:  
President: Sherry Price  
Member: Brad Thompson  
Member: Abbie Siegmund  
Member: Hadassa Berger  
 
Regular Business  

● The Board of Directors reviewed and approved the Independence Academy Charter 
School Budget for the  2020/2021 school year.  
Motion​: Brad Thompson  
Second​: Hadassa Berger 
Vote​: 4-0 

● The Board of Directors approved Independence Academy the option to continue to offer 
online learning during the 2020/2021 school year due to COVID 19.  
Motion:​ Brad Thompson 
Second: ​Hadassa Berger 
Vote:​ 4-0 
 

● Board Discussion 
○ ESSER  funded the school with $63,000.00 which must be spent by September 

2022.  
○ Board discussed the additional funds provided by the CARES act of $204,000.00 

granted by the state that is designated for additional fees due to COVID 19. The 
school has until December of 2020 to spend these funds. 

○ Discussion around what school can look like in the fall. Staggered drop-off and 
pickup as well as scanning students temperatures before entry.  

○ IACS plans are offering two options for fall semester. Parents will have the choice 
of continuing distance learning or in-person learning. Teachers may be reassigned 
positions based on who we need where. 

○ Discussion around moving drop-off and pickup farther north and use tent 
structures to provide shelter for teachers and students during this time.  

○ The Board of Directors decided to move the next general meeting to July to 
discuss the reentry plan for the fall semester. 
 



 
Adjourned 6:05 pm. 
 
Next Meeting: ​Regular Meeting Monday July 13, 2020 at 5:00 pm at Independence Academy  


